
Dear Property Owners and Residents of Country Club Heights,

Seminole County has hired a contractor to complete temporary restoration work. 
The planned efforts include the restoration of curbs and gutters, restoration of sidewalks and milling
and resurfacing the roadway, primarily along Clyde Avenue and Burns Avenue, to help protect public
safety within the community. The work is anticipated to begin on April 7, 2025. Driveway access will
largely remain available; in cases where temporary access restrictions are necessary, the contractor
will directly notify impacted residents in advance.

We expect to finish all temporary restoration work within three weeks. Please note that work 
schedules are subject to change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances.

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions to Community Project Liaison, Leann Wishah,
via email at CCH-Utilities-Project@seminolecountyfl.gov or by phone at (352) 432-8179.

MORE INFO:

www.seminolecountyfl.gov/countryclubheights
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